
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Broomhill First SchoolBroomhill First School   

JanuaryJanuary  NewsletterNewsletter  
‘Together We Succeed’‘Together We Succeed’  

  

Bags 2 School 

Our next ‘Bags 2 School’ collection will take place 
on Tuesday 23rd January.  If you have any 
unwanted items (see bag for details), please send 
these into school in the bag that your child brought 
home this week.  This is a good opportunity to have 
a post-Christmas sort out! 

 

	

Dear Parents 
 

A Happy New Year to you and your families.  I hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas.   
 
The children have quickly settled back into their classes and are working hard.  Please see class 
newsletters for details of what your child will be learning in school this half term, together with 
information regarding homework and other ways in which you can support your child at home.  On our 
last parents’ survey a suggestion was made regarding online learning.  All children (apart from Nursery) 
now have access to Purple Mash activities, and Seabirds can also access Abacus maths activities.  
Please see your child’s teacher if you have any queries regarding these resources or if your child is 
unsure of their log in details.     
 
Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to get in touch if there are any 
matters you wish to discuss or that I may be able to help you with.  
 
Julie Newton 

School Lunch Invites 
 

 
 
We will be inviting parents to have lunch with their 
child on Wednesday 7th March, Thursday 8th March 
or Wednesday 14th March.  A letter will be sent 
out after half term with a slip for you to return to 
school if you would like to book a place.  
 
Parents of Nursery children will be invited to join 
us for lunch after Easter, dates to be confirmed.  

 

Assemblies 

You are invited to join us for two assemblies 
this term as follows:  

Wednesday 7th February at 2.30pm – Safer 
Internet Assembly (led by the local police who 
will be on hand afterwards to answer any questions 
that parents may have regarding internet safety).  

Thursday 1st March at 9.10am – World Book 
Day. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

	
Breakfast Club/After School Club 

We run a Breakfast Club for children in main 
school from 8am – 9am Monday to Friday.  We 
also run an After School Club on Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays and Thursdays.  The cost for 
both clubs is £3 per child per session and a 
£1 charge per child for any siblings.  Please 
see Mrs Robison in the school office for 
further information.  
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McDonnell, Tehya Belisle, Luca Stott, Sandi 
Oman-Colbourn, Reece Scott, Reilly Moore, 
Jessica Shanks. 

The play leaders will begin their duties in 
January.    

	

Dates for Diaries 
 

23/01/18 – Bags 2 School 
07/02/18 – 2.30pm Safer Internet Assembly (Parents invited)  
09/02/18 – School closes for half term. 
19/02/18 – School re-opens. 
01/03/18 – World Book Day.  Children are invited to come to school dressed up as a story character. 
Please join us for our ‘Character Parade’ Assembly just after morning registration.   
05/03/18 – Parents’ Evening for Seabirds. 
07/03/18 – Parents’ Evening for all classes (apart from Little Owls whose parents will be able to make an 
appointment to see Mrs Chandler at the beginning and end of nursery sessions during the w/c 05/03/18) 
07/03/18 – Parent lunches 
08/03/18 – Parent lunches 
14/03/18 – Parent lunches 
29/03/18 – Easter Egg Competition, Easter disco and Friends’ Cake Sale 
29/03/18 – School closes for Easter and re-opens Monday 16th April. 
 
		

 

Sporting Events 

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The following festivals and competitions are scheduled to take place this term: 
 
Year 1 – Hula Hooping Festival at JCSC on 16th March 
Year 2 – Gymnastics Festival at JCSC on 23rd February 
Years 3/4 – After school Multi-skills Sports at JCSC on 16th January and 13th March 
         After school Netball Competition at JCSC on 6th March 

        School Games Gymnastics Competition (team of 6) at Bothal Primary School on 8th  
        February    
        School Games Tri-golf Competition (team of 10) at JCSC on 9th March.  
                                  

 

	

	

Our Year 4 
tennis team 
eagerly awaiting 
the start of the 
School Games 
Tennis 
Tournament last 
term. 


